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Edlow International Company License No. SMC-1377
ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Rich

Executive Vice President
1815 H Street, N.W.
Suite 910
Washington, D.C. 20006

Gentlemen:
1

This refers to the special close-out inspection conducted on August 29, 1985, )by D. R. Gibbons of this office, at your facility in East St. Louis, Illinois, '

conducted under NRC Source Material License No. SMC-1377. This also refers to
the discussion of our finding with members of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

This was a special inspection to determine if any residual radiation, or
iradioactive contamination exists in the facility after the removal of all '

source material from the East St. Louis f acility.

During this insper. tion, no items were identified that did not meet the
guidelines in Regulatory Guide 1.86. In view of this, this of fice has no
objection to the unrestricted use of this facility.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning 's inspection.

Sin rol
o
A,t'r --

.

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 1
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